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12th June 2020 

Deputy John Young 
Minister for the Environment 
BY EMAIL 

Dear Deputy Young, 
Thank you very much for your letter and I am acutely aware of the history of this case. I wrote to 
the Ports of Jersey in December 2018 with my opinion that no further evidence had been offered 
to me at that stage. I am now in receipt of this consultant study which claims that there is new 
evidence in support of the 1937 building. 

My responsibility will be to look at this study and additionally I am seeking views from 
industry to assist with my understanding of the regulations and any mitigations that would be 
deemed to be acceptable. I have started that process and I should be able to update you a soon as 
possible with my view on whether this new study offers any new evidence to support or not on 
the building’s future.  

Yours Faithfully, 

 
Director Civil Aviation 




